
Senate Committee On Education, 
 
We are writing in support of the Oregon Senate Bill 283. We believe it is very important 
that there are clear third party studies done on the health affects of wifi before putting it 
into places where children are spending a lot of time. We also agree that the Dept of 
Education should make available a statement that discloses potential health risks of 
wireless network technology and require public and private schools to distribute the 
statement to employees, students and parents or guardians of students. 
 
I, Rob Miller, am one of those people with clear negative health effects from wifi. The 
wifi in my daughter's school, A3 in Springfield, is so strong that I am able to be in her 
school building for about 15 minutes before I get a headache, brain fog, nausea, etc. 
This makes it nearly impossible for me to participate in her school as I wish to. I am 
highly concerned for my daughter and other school kids who are effected yet don't 
know. Any efforts such as this bill that begins to shed light on the many, many negative 
health and social consequences has my support.  
 

Thank you for your consideration and representing our strong beliefs and values as 
Oregonians. 
 
Sincerely,  
Hanna Scholz 
and Rob Miller  
  


